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The Trust’s Green Sustainability Team and IPC Team wanted to reduce the amount of non-sterile 
gloves worn by staff in the interests of sustainability, patient safety and staff wellbeing.

Introduction Methods

Conclusions

This is a long term project, and could take years! We have been very successful in recruiting 
early adopters to the project and via the Green Ambassador route. 

Results

The workshops were well attended with 30 attendees in each. All attendees were early adopters 
and keen to take the project forward. Follow up workshops have been planned. There were 
representatives from nursing, procurement and doctors. We are early in our journey and since the 
workshops and senior nurse meeting presentations, IPC were invited to speak on the project at a 
senior allied health professional meeting. This then led to invites from other departments. We 
have been contacted by several other Trusts asking if they can use our UHSussex info graphic 
and this has been agreed.

Contact Martin Still: martin.still1@nhs.net

Following a regional presentation on gloves off in 2022 from the RCN and another Trust, we 
invited members of our Green Ambassadors to one of two available workshops to explore 
attitudes to glove use. We utilised the regional presentations (with permission) and presented the 
sustainability issues of glove use and invited attendees to share experience. We approached this 
with compassion and not blame. Following the two workshops, we developed a Trust info 
graphic that was shared with the attendees. Early in 2023 we hosted a short conference with 
presentations from national experts. These presentations were uploaded to YouTube and shared. 
We also presented to the senior nurses at their Trust-wide weekly meeting. One issue arose as to 
how to measure the intervention as gloves were still on push stock and we could not monitor the 
quantity. We agreed to measure the engagement from colleagues.
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